
Janice for IIMC Vice President 

 
Empowering Voices Through Collaborative Leadership 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to you today to request your support in the 
upcoming IIMC Vice President election. I am running because I want to be a strong voice for all 
of our members—helping them thrive in an ever-evolving landscape and championing 
professional development and education. 

IIMC has a rich history, and while significant progress has been made to move our profession 
forward, there is still much work to do. As a common-sense leader with extensive experience, I 
am committed to ensuring our members' voices drive the future of our organization. My 
leadership, honed through service on various boards, equips me with the fresh perspective 
needed to contribute meaningfully to IIMC's growth. 

Having served as an IIMC board member and as a speaker and facilitator for clerk associations 
nationwide, I am deeply committed to both this organization and our profession. I firmly believe 
that municipal clerks are the heart and backbone of our communities, and I am running for this 
crucial position because I am passionate about this profession, our organization, and the 
members who make it all possible. 

With my passion, drive, and forward-thinking approach, I am confident in my ability to lead IIMC 
into the future. Let’s work together to elevate this extraordinary organization over the next three 
years. 

Your vote is critical. It will help shape the future direction of IIMC for years to come. Please join 
me in my campaign to foster growth and create a more inclusive environment for all members. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 
Janice M. Bates, MMC 

 

The Future Begins Today! 


